
 
WEBSTER FREE PUBLIC LIBRARY 

 
Trustees Meeting  

December 19, 2012 
 
                                                                 
The meeting was called to order at 4:07 P.M.  Present were Cathryn Clark-Dawe, Librarian, Marty 
Bender, treasurer, and Sue Barnes, secretary.  Absent was Sandra Starkey, chairman. 
 
The secretary’s report was accepted as read. 
 
The treasurer’s report was accepted as read. 
 
OLD BUSINESS:  1. The volunteers enjoyed their Christmas arrangements made by Nancy 
Piper.  2.  Michael will be cleaning the rugs in the library during the Christmas vacation. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 1.Cathryn has written the annual report for the town meeting to be written in 
March.  THANK YOU, CATHRYN. 2.  We received a generous check from Judith O’Donnell for 
$1000.  We will discuss what to do with the check at our next meeting.  Sue will write a thank you note to 
Judith.   
   
The next meeting will be January 23, 2013 at:4:00 P.M. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:40 P.M. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

Sue Barnes, Secretary 
 


